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Canine Accelerant Detection Association
Welcome Member,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for renewing your membership for 2018 and we hope that you will continue to benefit, grow and will be active in the organization.   The 2018 Annual Training and Certification Conference will be held in September 6-9 in Alliance, Ohio.   Please check the website frequently and follow CADA on Facebook for more details as they become available.

Please remember to regularly check the CADA Group on LinkedIn and Like US on Facebook, as these are several ways to keep up and stay active with the ongoing discussions and threads regarding new and revisited canine case-laws, training and handler tips and questions.

If you have a question or concern, do not hesitate to reach out to anyone of the If you have a question or concern, do not hesitate to reach out to anyone of the officers and board members. 

Attached in your new membership card and remember the member-only password on the CADA Website is cadamember2018.

CADA was established in 1991, and is the oldest national organization dedicated solely to the use of accelerant detection canines. 

We value our mission statement:

CADA is an open organization dedicated to maintaining the highest standards of professional handlers in the field of accelerant detection canines. Its aim is to provided support for all involved in education, health, and training of our canine partners while providing guidelines to promote professionalism, integrity, and the standards it represents


Sincerely, the Officers & the Board of Directors
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